
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Military or Overseas Voter: 
 
According to our voter registration records, you are 
currently registered as a Military and/or Overseas 
voter.  The qualifications of this status are that you (1) 
reside overseas OR (2) you currently serve in the 
military (including spouses/eligible dependents) AND 
that you currently reside outside of Utah.   
 
Under these qualifications, you may receive a ballot 
mailed to your mailing address of record or via email.  
This letter is to inform you of the upcoming election 
dates: 

June 2 - June 6: Candidate filing period 
August 12:  Primary Election  
Nov 5:   General Election 

 
Our office will mail your ballot at least 45 days prior to 
the Election date.  Overseas/Military voters must 
postmark their ballot (or send via email) no later than 
8:00 P.M. on Election Day – Utah local time. 
Weber County is committed to providing assistance to 
all of our voters – no matter where in the world they 
live.  If you are currently receiving by-mail ballots and 
would like to receive ballots via email, please respond 
to this letter.  
 
The state has a new electronic ballot delivery method. 
All future emails, notices and ballots that are sent electronically from our office will come from Enhanced 
Voting (enhancedballot.com). If you have any questions, please contact our office at 801-399-7412 or at 
mfitzpatrick@webercountyutah.gov. 
 
Please visit www.vote.utah.gov and www.weberelections.gov to view the candidates on the ballot.  
 
Thank you, 
Megan Fitzpatrick 
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